
 

 

 
File OF-Fac-IPL-M180-2016-02 01 
22 December 2016 
 
 
Ms. Nancy Zettler 
Legal Counsel 
Manitoba Hydro Law Department 
22nd Floor – 360 Portage Avenue 
Winnipeg, MB   R3C 2P4 
Facsimile  204-360-6147 
Email:  nzettler@hydro.mb.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Zettler: 
 

Manitoba Hydro – Application pursuant to s.45 of the National Energy Board Act 
for Alteration of a Portion of the Riel International Power Line (IPL)  
National Energy Board (NEB) Information Request No. 1 

 
In examining evidence submitted in the above-referenced application, the NEB has found that 
additional information is required, as set out in the attached Information Request (IR). 
 
Please respond on or before 16 January 2017, or contact the Board orally or in writing with a 
revised date and explanation for extension as soon as possible if not able to respond within this 
timeframe.  Please e-file your written responses and any associated correspondence through the 
NEB's Regulatory Documents link on the NEB website.  For any documents that cannot be  
e-filed, please fax those to the main NEB fax number at 403-292-5503 or toll free at  
1-877-288-8803. 
 
Please contact Laurie Buckland, Technical Coordinator 403-966-5074 or 1-800-899-1265 if you 
have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by L. George for 
 
Sheri Young, 
Secretary of the Board 
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